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Our officers are as follows: 

President: Tabitha Hunley (307) 258-2378 
Vice President: Robert Woolridge (307) 262-7481 

Secretary: Bill Gezzi (307) 247-4894 
Treasurer: Looking for volunteer 

Trustee: “Doc” David Rake (307) 258-3317  
Trustee: Byron Garrett (307) 462-1420 
Stats: Bill Gezzi wgezzi@gmail.com 

GREETING TO ALL NCDA PLAYERS 
 

Congratulations to 
Bobby Heide for getting “3” 8T0 

 
Membership Meeting 

On April 27th at 3pm 
We will hold a membership meeting at the VFW on 1st street 

This meeting is so very important; if you have something to say now is the time to 
do it. If you have a suggestion, complaint, congrats anything and everything can be 

discussed here. The current board of directors will be there to hear one and all.  
At least one member from each team needs to be in attendance. 

As an added note, for all members that come to the meeting there will be no charge 
for playing the blind draw, the NCDA will pay your entry fee!!!!! 

 
After the meeting there will be a blind draw and food to eat. 

Hey we are not going to make ya come out on a Sunday and not feed ya!!! 
 

Pls RSVP with Bill so we can calculate how much food we need.  
 



 

Boys and Girls Club 
 

If you have a teen who would like to play with others they can join us. The BGC 
charges a 10 dollar fee for a year and they can come every Thursday.  

Folks, I know a few of you with teens, pls come and join us.  
 

Thursday nights at 5pm is when we play. We look forward to seeing you.  
There is a time difference was 6pm and now it is 5pm. 

 

BLIND DRAWS 
Anyone who wants to play the blind draws CAN. There is NO membership fee.  

 
We have the following dates for our upcoming blind draws.  

This is the last Blind Draw for our season 
 

April 25 
 

If anyone is interested in Blind Draws for the summer let me know and I will set 
them up.  

 

 

All of these Blind Draws are on a Friday night and registration will be at 6:30 pm 
and the games will start at 7:00 pm  

The NCDA will put money into this for a bigger prize and so will the VFW the 
more players the more money. 

 
 
 

Thanks to all of you 
 

 
About the NCDA 
The Natrona County Darting Association is a non-profit, non-political, and non-sectarian 
organization. Our objectives are to promote competitive steel tip darts, coordinate the functions 
and the activities of steel tip darts and promote friendly relations with other similar 
organizations.  


